Sept HCAC Minutes
Sept 6th, 2023
Meeting started by Shauna at 6:07 pm, Kerilynn seconds.

Kerilynn read June's minutes. Shauna approved, Linda seconds.

In attendance: Shauna Larson (Chairman), Celeste Burns (Shakespeare etc), Kathy Brooksby (media and
Highland Choral Arts), Linda Littlefield (graphic design and website) and Kerilynn Lenhart (Highland
Children's Choir and Secretary), Elaine Roundy (Quilt Club and Art Show), Donna Cardon (library).
Excused: Kelly Gummow (excused), Glade Gummow (excused), Carol Hadlock (excused)

Kathy Brooksby was added as a board member to take over media.

Shauna: Highland Fling went great. Had around 200 entries. Would love to advertise a little more. This
year we added young artists on the ends. Worked great. Can also add adult students section. Also
possibly add judges section next year.

Have partnered up with Visual Arts Institute. Very professional group.

Exciting news: City will build a stage at the new park where we will have concerts and stage. Shauna is
overseeing committee to fundraise? Would like to look at a few around that work well in other cities.

Fundraising ideas: art sale, concerts, grants and donation request, art in the park ideas, movie in the
park, gala fundraiser,

Stage use ideas: Choir concerts? Bell choir concerts, summer plays, uke festival, summer voices, band
concerts, symphony in the park, storytelling, poetry in motion, dance performances, Polynesian dancers,
bagpipe, etc.

Highland Children's Choir:
Kerilynn: Rehearsals started yesterday. So many local youth singing. Great rehearsal.

Linda: Took over the website. HighlandCityArts.info Doing a great job. Can do calendar and flyers.
Working well.

Children's Art Classes start Monday. Art Institute classes will also be on Monday. Rebecca Klundt guest
artist for art workshop with lunch provided.

Craft fair is doing well. About 2/3 full. Using stage this year as well instead of entertainment. Nov 3, 4.

Elaine: Carol and Elaine are working on getting info from the Utah Quilt Guild. Will have 4 days during
the fling next year for a quilt show. Working on that.

Highland Choral Arts:

Kathy Brooksby: Rehearsals started Aug 22nd. Concert Saturday Dec. 9th 7:00 pm. Timberline. Need
info put in Newsletter. No mention of Choral Arts in last letter newsletter. Will be corrected for next
month. Parade went well. Sang to a recording. Recorded at Community Center.

Donna (library):



Charlie will be giving his history talks twice a month at the library. Highland Elementary PTA mtg
yesterday - looking for someone to do their after school orchestra.

Art Closet clean out day:

Shauna adjourned 7:01, Kerilynn seconds



